
IN RESPONSE, PLEASE
REFER TO: M000229

March 8, 2000

MEMORANDUM TO: William D. Travers 
Executive Director for Operations

FROM: Annette L. Vietti-Cook, Secretary /s/
SUBJECT: STAFF REQUIREMENTS - BRIEFING ON DRAFT 10 CFR 50.59 REGULATORY GUIDANCE, 1:30 P.M.,

TUESDAY, FEBRUARY 29, 2000, COMMISSIONERS' CONFERENCE ROOM, ONE WHITE FLINT
NORTH, ROCKVILLE, MARYLAND (OPEN TO PUBLIC ATTENDANCE)

The Commission was briefed by the NRC staff and representatives of the Nuclear Energy Institute on draft 10 CFR 50.59
regulatory guidance. The staff should review the need for ACRS and CRGR review of the final regulatory guide in the August
time frame.

(EDO) (SECY Suspense:     5/15/00)

cc: Chairman Meserve
Commissioner Dicus
Commissioner Diaz
Commissioner McGaffigan
Commissioner Merrifield
OGC
CFO
CIO
OCA
OIG
OPA
Office Directors, Regions, ACRS, ACNW, ASLBP (via E-Mail)
PDR - Advance
DCS - P1-17

http://www.nrc.gov/reading-rm/doc-collections/cfr/part050/part050-0059.html

